
From: russell burlington <wires5@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 6:36 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Company - Request for change in rates 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
Hello... I am writing concerning the rate increase submitted by Abenaki water co....Our neighborhood 
already pays the second highest water rate in the state of N.H. after the rate increase imposed just a few 
years ago . i will be retiring with in the year and will be on a fixed income and this proposed increase will 
definitely be a hardship once on social security . We have had more water outages and BROWN water  
coming out  of the tap than I care to remember...! PLEASE take this information under consideration 
when voting on the increase... Sincerely Russ Burlington  
                                                                                                 8 Clark St Belmont N.H. 
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